Development/Program/Events Minutes
January 14, 2015

Voting members present:  Terry LaRosa, Ellia Sliwiak, Nancy Stearns, Neil Smith, Jan McCarthy, Eve Hanna, Rex Henderson, Jim Burge and Pat Keeley.
Absent members: Evelyn Bless 

Staff present: Paul Berg, Richard Haerther and Todd Dunkle
The meeting was called to order by Chairman Rex Henderson and the December minutes were approved on a motion by Jan McCarthy and a second by Ellia Sliwiak. Minor correction to the spelling of La Rosa.
Paul handed out the December Events Summary indicating that the report does not include sponsorship or grant funding and reviewed the various events; expense versus revenue.

Paul updated the committee on the Education Director replacement.  He will meet with Jan and Jim today and indicated the first round of interviews will end on Monday the 19th.  He is very encouraged by all the applicants.
Todd Dunkle reported that the next Friend Raiser will be held on Friday, February 13th at 8AM.  He also reviewed the process and is still accepting names of invitees.  
Rex updated the committee on his upcoming Business Mixer to be held on January 15th from 5 to 6:30PM.  Rex and Nancy Gordon of BayCities Bank are sponsoring the event at the Center.

Richard reported on Featured Entertainment and passed out a spreadsheet showing the various possibilities for next year including ticket prices, gross potential, hard costs and ticket break even levels.  After discussion “I Can Hear Music” and Karla Benhoff were eliminated from the list. On a motion by Eve Hanna and a second by Nancy Stearns, the  committee approved the following summer schedule to include Motown, Girl’s Night Out, MAS Community Theater, Rebekah Pully and Joe Smothers/Shaun Hopper.  Also the Fall/Winter schedule was discussed and tabled but investigation will continue to include Peter Yarrow with sponsorship, Terrance Simien, Mark Nizer 4D and the various Center holiday programs.  If Peter Yarrow is sponsored the remaining schedule will be made up of in-house or inexpensive events.
Paul gave an update on Arts in the Park and the committee agreed to postpone until 2016. 
Under new business Ellia suggested a book showcase for authors.
Adjourned at 4:30PM

Next Program/Development committee will meet Wednesday, February 11 @ 3PM.  The committee chair will send out a reminder prior to the meeting.
Submitted by Nancy Stearns

